
    PASTOR’S COLUMN—JULY 23, 2012 

 

Dear Parishioners: 

 

It was a Holy Spirit event for me to walk into the assembly and hand some of you the 

Stewardship Letters.  I am trusting that God will provide for our parish with more of you 

actively participating in ministry.  New possibilities can be anxiety-producing but faith in God 

can allay fear and replace it with humble service. 

As we continue the Stewardship Letter process, it is helpful to remember that through Baptism, 

we are called by God to humble service in the Body of Christ Community.  When you are given 

an invite to service at St. Joseph’s, please prayerfully discern God’s Will for you in this new 

ministry possibility.  Please join me in remembering the collective Gospel obligation “to serve 

and not be served”. 

 

In Christ’s Love, 

 

Fr. Terry            

       


